
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 2, 2019, beginning 

at 7:15pm, in the Hadley Senior Center Meeting Room.  The purpose of the Hearing is to review 

the proposed amendment to the Hadley Zone Bylaw: Amend the Zone Bylaw by adding a new 

Section XXX ADULT USE MARIJUANA ESTABLISHMENTS, said section will make adult 

marijuana facilities a Special Permit and will address where said facilities that: grow, test, 

process, manufacture store and distribute/sell marijuana, may be: located, tiers/size of facilities, 

physical controls/characteristics of facilities and zone regulations for each type. The complete 

test of the amendments and Zone Bylaw and Zone Map may be viewed in the Town Clerk’s 

office during normal business hours. 
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